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Making Prom Happen is thrilled to announce the return of the Promwear Drive, 

following the overwhelming success of last year's event.  

 

Scheduled for Thursday, April 18th, 2024, at Bramalea Secondary School from 

3:30pm – 8pm, the drive aims to provide students in Grades 8-12 with the 

opportunity to select free clothing and accessories for their special event. 

 

"We are excited to continue our mission of making prom dreams a reality for 

students in our community," said Donna Boucher, Director of Making Prom 

Happen.  "Last year, we were able to assist over 60 families, surpassing our initial 

goal, and this year, we aim to make an even greater impact." 

 

The drive is seeking donations of formal wear, shoes, and accessories that 

teenagers would be excited to wear to prom or graduation. Community 

members are encouraged to visit the website for specific donation guidelines 

and to find drop-off locations. 

 

"Our goal was to support 50 families, but thanks to the incredible efforts of our 

volunteers, we were able to extend our reach and help even more students," 

added Boucher. 

 

The success of last year's event was made possible through the generous 

support of the Streetsville Children's Centre, who graciously offered to host the 

event and provided additional assistance from their dedicated staff members. 

Even after the event, volunteers continued to assist students, ensuring that over 

70 families received the support they required. 
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Making Prom Happen remains committed to making a positive impact in the 

community and looks forward to continuing their efforts to support individuals 

and families. 

 

About Making Prom Happen: 

Making Prom Happen –is a nonprofit, community organization dedicated to 

serving the community and helping youth celebrate important milestones in 

their lives by providing access to free promwear and accessories for their events. 

Through the generous donations of the community, and dedicated work of the 

volunteers, they strive to help as many families as possible in “Making Prom 

Happen”. 

 

For more information on Making Prom Happen: 

 

Website: www.makingpromhappen.ca 

 

Email: info@makingpromhappen.ca 

 

 

[End of Press Release] 
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